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Statement from Public Health Commissioner Dr. Michael Mendoza 
confirming a third death related to COVID-19 

 
 

“A third individual who tested positive for COVID-19 has passed away. The individual 
was a patient at URMC’s Strong Memorial Hospital. 
 
Please keep the individual’s loved ones in your thoughts and prayers today, as well as the 
healthcare professionals who are on the frontlines.” 
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